
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 10, 2024 
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BOOK FAIR 

First Grade Firehouse Visit Hamburger  OR Cheeseburger, 

Lettuce, Tomato, Pickles, Onion, 

Potato Wedges, Baked Beans, 

Fresh Fruit, Sidekicks, Juice, Milk  

Early Dismissal at 11:00! 

BOOK FAIR 

Grandparents/Special Guests Day! 

BOOK FAIR 

2:15-3:30 - Children’s Choir Practice (Church) 

2:15-3:15 - ISM Guitar Lessons (Music Room) 

BOOK FAIR 

8:15 - Living Rosary 

2:15-3:00 - Homework Buddies 

BOOK FAIR 

Second Grade Taft Theatre Field Trip 

Third Grade Sugar Ridge Farm Field Trip 

2:15-3:15 - Student Council Meeting (7th gr. bring snacks) 

2:15-3:15 - ISM Strings Lessons (Music Room) 

2:15-3:15 - 6th Grade Quick Recall Practice (7A) 

2:15-3:15 - Junior High Quick Recall Practice (8C) 

NO LUNCH - GRANDPARENTS/ 

                         SPECIAL GUESTS DAY 

Confetti Pancakes, Sausage Patties, 

Tater Tots, Veggie Boats & Dip, 

Fresh Fruit, Juice, Milk  

Penne Pasta with Meat Sauce, 

Garlic Breadstick, Parmesan Cheese, 

Glazed Carrots, Garden Salads, 

Fresh Fruit, Juice, Milk  

Chicken Tenders, Dinner Roll, 

Mashed Potatoes & Gravy, 

Green Beans, Fresh Fruit, Juice, Milk 

http://school.bssky.org/calendar.aspx
http://school.bssky.org/cafeteria.aspx
http://www.bssboosters.com/
https://app.sycamoreschool.com/index.php?schoolid=2610
https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726


A NOTE FROM YOUR ADMINISTRATION 

 

 Friday, October 18 - Grandparents Day - EARLY DISMISSAL at 11:00 a.m.  

 Thursday, October 24 – EARLY DISMISSAL at 11:00 a.m. for conferences 

 Friday, October 25 – NO SCHOOL - Ladies Fall Event 

UPDATED PARISH FINANCE COUNCIL INFO AMENDMENT TWO INFO 

Dear Families and Friends, 

It’s not too late. It’s not too late to start a new tradition in your family that brings your family closer together and closer 
to our good God. Growing up, my family of nine ate dinner every night together and said the “God made us a family…” 
prayer. Sadly, I broke the chain in raising my own family. We had a lot of extracurricular activities, and my husband 
often didn’t get home from work till 8:00 p.m., or later. These are my excuses. When I look back, I see that I could have 
done it though it might not have looked exactly the same as when I was growing up… and that would have been okay. 
During COVID, we started doing Sunday dinners together as a family, and that was a blessing. I realize I could have 
done Sunday dinners all along pretty easily. Could have, should have, would have… it’s not too late to start today. 

Our Eucharistic Procession was phenomenal! Our students brought their prayer intentions before Jesus and were so 
reverent. Father Gronotte said, “I think we all made Jesus really happy today.” As the monstrance came around the 
campus to each grade group, they knelt before it and prayed. Everyone got some God time. I hope a little of that peace 
came to your home last night. 

Cheerfully in Christ, 

Mrs. Aideen Briggs 
Principal, Blessed Sacrament School 

 

“In solitude, we become aware that we were together before we came together and that life is not a creation of our will 

but rather an obedient response to the reality of our being united.” 

– Henri Nouwen 

DR. MANDY SANCHEZ PRESENTATION 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/FY-23-Updated-Financial-Handout-1.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/doc00100720240820122821.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2024-Nov-Dr-Mandy-Sanchez-Presentation-Flyer-NIGHT.pdf


THUMBS UP! 

5th Grade: 
The students painted inspirational rocks that will 
soon be placed around campus and the local area. 
 
 
6th Grade: 
They raked leaves for nearby neighbors who needed 
some extra help! We used pumpkin bags to make it 
more fun, but we quickly ran out and had to get 
more! 
 
 
7th Grade: 
A visit to the Notre Dame Urban Education Center 
allowed them to learn about the center's work and 
assist with cleaning and organizing. Thank you, 
Erin Woods, for the invitation! 
 
 
8th Grade: 
They painted a life-size drawing of Our Lady of 
Guadalupe, created by Julia Mai's mother. This 
artwork will be displayed out front for Respect Life. 
 
 
 
There will be a retreat for 5th-8th graders 
on Sunday, October 20th, from 10:30 am 
to 5:00 pm in the undercroft! 

THUMBS UP FOR CHALLENGE CLUB! 

THESE YOUNG WOMEN ARE DOING AMAZING THINGS THIS YEAR! 



Rebecca Heringhaus & Brigid Brown 
Co-Presidents 

Abi Haggerty 
Vice President 

Brittany Lawrence & Sara Meagher  
Co-Treasurers 

Connie Polly 
Teacher Appreciation Coordinator 

Lauren Graden 
Student Appreciation Coordinator 

Ashley Witzgall 
Parent Appreciation Coordinator 

Jenna Burger & Megan Kapcar 
Spirit Nights 

October 23: Lunch and Dinner 
Skyline Chili Spirit Night 
(Erlanger location only) 

October 25 
Ladies Fall Event “Sparkle & Shine” 

October 31 
Classroom Halloween Parties 

 
November 14: 5:00-9:00 pm 

Chick-Fil-A Spirit Night 
(Fort Wright location only) 

 
 

If you have any ideas for organizations 
that would like to partner with BSS for a 
fundraiser night – please share with our 

Spirit Night Coordinators – 
Megan Kapcar and Jenna Burger  

GRANDPARENTS DAY MERCH 

Thank you for all the Grandparents day merchandise 

purchased! Our grandparents are sure to look good 

supporting BSS in the near future! 

LADIES FALL EVENT 

We are just over one month away from Ladies Fall 

Event! Detailed information can be found in a flyer on 

the next page of the newsletter.  

CLICK HERE TO ORDER 

LAROSA’S BUDDY CARDS 

WANT TO GET INVOLVED? 

We have lots of ways to support our teachers and 

school – we’re always looking for ideas and volunteers 

so don’t be afraid to reach out if you have ideas and/or 

time to share!  

https://checkout.square.site/buy/YYW74X4EA2WH73JVTHODFD7V


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080F4FAFA62EABFC1-52063724-ladies#/
https://lfe2024.bssky.shop/shop/home/
https://blessed-sacrament-parent-club--gaming.square.site/
https://blessed-sacrament-parent-club.square.site/shop/lfe-2024/QRZ5FAPKX7TYBCFVSDYLGKVO


        updated important information 
 

Grandparents Day will be celebrated at BSS on Friday, October 18, 2024. Early dismissal day. Parents please 
email your homeroom teacher(s) to give permission for grandparents to check the child out of homeroom for 
dismissal. We do have bus service that day, so if your child will take the bus home or if they are a car rider, 
they will return to their homeroom by 10:30 to be dismissed to the bus or car line at 11:00. 

 

 
 
Parents, please share these details of the day with the guests who will be joining us: 
 
Grandparents/special guests must sign out the child from each homeroom teacher and receive an orange sticker to place 
on the child which indicates they have been checked out. 
 
Students attending the 7:30 Mass with Grandparents will walk over to church around 7:20 to meet their Grandparents. 
From there, they will go to the Undercroft for a donut and beverage, then over to school to see the classroom and visit 
the book fair. Students are welcome to leave after that with their Grandparents, but please let your homeroom teacher 
know ahead of time that this is the plan. The child must be checked out of homeroom (grandparent will be asked to sign 
them out) and given an orange sticker. 
 
Grandparents attending the 8:45 Mass are encouraged to come to school at 7:45 to visit the book fair and classroom first 
before Mass. When Grandparents arrive they should enter school through the main entrance and proceed to the child’s 
classroom to meet their student. Staff will be at the main entrance to direct Grandparents to their destination. An an-
nouncement will be made around 8:25 to begin walking over to church for Mass. After the 8:45 Mass, students and 
Grandparents will go to the Undercroft for a donut and beverage. Again, any students leaving with Grandparents MUST 
check out and receive a sticker from their homeroom teacher. Please remind your child as we will here at school. 
 
Students must remain with their Grandparents at all times and not wander the school building. Please encourage good 
manners as we will remind students here at school as well. 
 
Parent volunteers are expected to sign out their child from the homeroom so we can account for all students. Safety first! 
 
Let special guests know that we have an elevator if needed. 
 
We look forward to this fun and memorable day with our special guests 



CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfj3QY646vp_PSXLsr9jZZ2tLlE6V0iOITNDOP77u_XL5ljKQ/closedform


CLICK HERE FOR PERMISSION SLIP 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/17WwiSggcOQnI0hQzruZq9yEf4YDl2WpI_MLcwqKOzD4/edit


Are you interested in joining the Boosters? 

Please email us at bssboosters@gmail.com 

 

Do you have any team photos or 

team accomplishments? Please send them 

to Ryan Heringhaus at rheringhaus@gmail.com 

so we can publish them on our sites! 

October 17 (8:00-9:00) 
 
November 21 (8:00-9:00) 
 
All meetings held in the BSS Cafeteria 

REMINDER: 

Please don’t forget to return 

team uniforms to the head 

coach after season is over. 

We are currently missing 

quite a few basketball 

uniforms from last year  

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Golf-Outing-2024-2-scaled.jpg
mailto:bssboosters@gmail.com
mailto:rheringhaus@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/people/Blessed-Sacrament-Athletic-Boosters/100057245838573/


 

CLICK HERE TO  SIGN UP! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0D4DA9A922A4F85-51451569-trunkortreat#/




Congratulations to all furry 

friends who were blessed on 

The Feast Day of St. Francis! 

Our students prayed a spiritual bouquet for Deacon 

Jim Fortner and his wife Julie.  We continue to offer 

prayers for the soul of their granddaughter, Emma.   

Thank you, Father Andrew Gronotte, for the Eucharistic Procession 

Thursday.  Each grade created a prayer altar for Jesus.  It was so beautiful 

to have each grade blessed and visited by Jesus.  



 

Blessed Sacrament School    2407 Dixie Highway, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017  

bssky.org    Diocese of Covington 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence    1994, 2007, 2015, 2021 

 

The mission of Blessed Sacrament School 

is to spiritually, academically, and personally develop active Catholics 

using the Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ.  

If you would like to submit an article or flyer to our weekly newsletter, please send information to Annie Ernst at annernst@bssky.org. 

All information MUST be submitted by 12:00 pm on THURSDAY to be printed in that week’s newsletter. 

(Submissions made after the deadline will run in the following week’s newsletter.) 

  CHECK US OUT ON SOCIAL MEDIA 

QUICK LINKS 

VIRTUS TRAINING 

THAT MAN IS YOU 

WALKING WITH PURPOSE 

CHALLENGE CLUB ‘24-’25 

CONQUEST 

CHILDREN’S CHOIR 

GRANDPARENT MERCH 

MUSIC SHARE INFO 

WOMEN’S RETREAT 

HOOPS AND SCOOPS 

IVY PROGRAM 

TMIY: THE LIGHT OF MEN 

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list2.cfm?theme=0
https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/
https://twitter.com/BSS_KY
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/TMIY_Fall2024-scaled.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/WWP-scaled.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/challengeclub-scaled.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Conquest-NKY-Flyer-2024-to-2025.png
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/BSS-Choir-.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/GrandparentShirtFlyer.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/MusicShareFlyer.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/The-Healing-touch-of-Jesus-Final.jpeg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Hoops-Scoops-October-3rd-615pm.png
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/IVY-Flyer-2024.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/TMIY-2024-25.-Light-of-Men-flyer--scaled.jpg

